Heather Abraham

From: Elinor C. Carbone

Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2022 12:53 PM
To: Heather Abraham; Carol Anderson
Subject: FW: BOF Resignation

Here is Lance's resignation.

Elinor Carbone

Mayor

City of Torrington

140 Main Street

Torrington, CT 06790

Phone: 860-489-2228

Fax: 860-489-2541
Elinor_carbone@torringtonct.org

————— Original Message--—-

From: Lance Boynton‘{ij

Sent: Friday, September 9, 2022 10:54 AM
To: Elinor C. Carbone <Elinor_Carbone@torringtonct.org>
Subject: BOF Resignation

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Mayor,

Please accept this letter as my formal resignation for the Torrington Board of Finance. It has been a pleasure working
with you and the rest of the team as well as serving the people of Torrington for the last several years.

Thanks again,
Sincerely,
Lance.

Lance Boynton



